
 

MAUNGAKARAMEA SCHOOL NOTICE 
Week Seven - Term One - 2019 

11 March 2019 

CAMP FEES 

Please can all camp fees be paid this week. If you would like to arrange a payment plan please 
contact the school office or your child’s teacher to discuss. Thank you.  

WATERFALL TRIP PERMISSION  
Don’t forget to return your waterfall trip permission slips by ​Wednesday 13 March​. We will 
require sufficient parent supervision and transport to enable this trip to go ahead. Thank you.  

PAID UNION MEETINGS  

Last week a notice went home informing school families that on Thursday 21 March the 
teaching staff will be attending paid union meetings in the afternoon. We will have limited staff 
available from 12.30pm therefore we require an indication of how many children will be picked 
up at 12.30pm and how many children will be remaining at school until 3.00pm. OSCAR club 
will be running from 3.00pm as normal. Please complete the slip at the bottom of the paid union 
meeting notice and return to school at your earliest convenience. Alternatively you can let your 
child’s teacher know. Thank you.  

ART CLASS 
Don’t forget, after school art class with Linda Sabbage is on again tomorrow, ​Tuesday 12 
March afternoon ​from 3.15pm - 4.45pm. Please remember to bring in your money ($15) and 
give it to Linda at art class. Alternatively you can make payment to Linda via internet banking. 
Please contact Linda for bank details.  
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MUSIC LESSONS 
On ​Thursday 14 March​ is music lessons. Please ensure you send along payment $5 ukulele or 
$15 guitar with your child along with their instruments. Thank you.  

PARENT SUPPORT GROUP AGM 
The PSG Parent Support Group will be holding their AGM on ​Thursday 14 March​ at 6pm.  
The main purpose of this meeting is to elect officers for the year who are the core members of the 
PSG. We have four key positions that need filling. We also have Friends of the PSG, whose main 
role is to help and support the PSG committee at events and fundraisers.  
 
The main role of the PSG is to build strong working relationships among parents, teachers and our 
school. This supports your children and provides extra benefits and facilities.  
 
If you or someone you know would like to be a part of the PSG or are interested in one of the 
positions listed below, please come along to the AGM. 
 
Unfortunately the PSG cannot possibly continue to run without a committee or the help and support 
of fellow parents/caregivers, so these roles do have to be filled.  
 
We understand that time is precious and we all lead very busy lives, work, have kids and are always 
wishing we had more hours in the day but we are a fun bunch of people and we just give what and 
when we can and this seems to be a successful formula.  
 
Our meetings are once a month and normally last around 1 hour. We support each other and always 
believe family must come first. You can dedicate as much time as you wish to your role, ALL and 
ANY sort of help is appreciated and valued. The core roles that are available are listed below: 
 
Chairperson: Leads the team, delegates jobs for people to do, liaison with people within the school, 
is a facilitator and oversees the running of the PSG. 
 
Vice Chairperson: Works with the Chairperson and overs the role of Chairperson in their absence. 
 
Treasurer: Monitoring cash flow, keeping good and accurate records, pay accounts and banking. 
 
Secretary: Ensuring meetings are effectively organised and minuted, maintaining effective records 
and administration. 

ASSEMBLY 
Assembly will be held this week on ​Friday 15 March​ in the library from 2.30pm. All welcome.  
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